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Comments: I am writing to  express opposition to the Holland Lake expansion. It is one of the most precious,

isolated places of extreme beauty in Montana. It's proximity to the Bob Marshall Wilderness cannot be ignored.

The impact the proposed expansion project completely ignores the potential impact of year long overuse on such

a small lake and the surrounding area which needs the off season to maintain it's unique setting and beauty,

along with the potential wildlife impact. My family has a cabin near Condon and have enjoyed this beautiful lake

for over 40 years. We want to protect it. I believe an extensive environmental impact study is essential.. Thank

you, Patricia Goodell 


